
NOTICE 
Operational Audit and Asset Management System Review 

Report for the Rottnest Island Authority 
 

The Economic Regulation Authority today published the 2009 Operational Audit and Asset 
Management System Review Report (2009 report) for the Rottnest Island Authority’s water 
services operating licence.  

The Authority had previously served a notice on the Rottnest Island Authority under s39 of 
the Water Services Licensing Act 1995 in response to the 2008 Operational Audit and Asset 
Management System Review Report.  At the same time the Authority reduced the audit and 
review period from 24 months to 12 months.  

Following consideration of the 2009 report, the Authority notes there has been a significant 
improvement in performance by the Rottnest Island Authority.  The Authority has also 
decided to extend the period of time until the next audit and review from 12 months to  
24 months.   

A copy of the report is available from the Authority’s web site.  

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Mr Paul Reid 
Assistant Director Monitoring 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Ms Sue McKenna 
Ms Joanne Fowler 
The Communications Branch Pty Ltd 
Ph: 61 8 9472 4411 
Mb: 0424 196 771 (Sue) 
 0408 878 817 (Joanne) 

 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
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http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/8068/2/20091029%20Rottnest%20Island%20Authority%20-%20Operational%20Audit%20and%20Asset%20Management%20System%20Review%202009%20(Water%20Licence)%20-%20Final%20Report.pdf

